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Sir Knights, 
 

The year as your Grand Commander is quickly coming to an end. I know 
there are actions that I should have taken, but didn’t. Hopefully, my year of 

service was favorable to all Sir Knights. 
 

This year saw the start of something that has not occurred in our 
jurisdiction.  Schools of Instruction have been scheduled and conducted in 

three location throughout the state.  More schools will be scheduled for the 

upcoming year.  Keep in mind, we have completed the foundation and the 
school will start to rise. 

 
I would like to thank Grand Inspector General S.K. Ron Soloky for the effort 

he and his deputies have put forward to this new endevor. I am sure the 
schools of instruction in the upcoming year will be extremely helpful and 

informative. 
 

Finally Sir Knights, I would like to say that it has been an extreme honor to 
serve as your Grand Commander. 

 
Always remember who we are and where we are going. 

 
May God bless yu and be with you in all your journeys. 

 

Respectfully, 

Richard M. Roy, REGC 

 


